
The first seeds were sown over 40 years ago when some faithful men and women believed in 
the ideals of educating children in a Christ-centred environment. Throughout its history, 
Grace Christian School has established strong roots in the Island’s educational landscape 

and continues to develop the leaders, thinkers, and innovators of tomorrow.

To honour our past and plan for our future, GCS has established our Plant a Seed, having raised 
over $700,000 in just 4 years.  Based on current demands and our vision for the future, Grace 
Christian School has embarked on an ambitious capital campaign that will continue to provide 
unprecedented access to an exceptional 21st-century, Christ-centred education for all families, 

regardless of their financial means.

Your gift to the Plant a Seed fund will allow GCS to continue investing in the 
future success of our students in the disciplines of academics, athletics, 
technology, the arts, music, and English-language acquisition.  As we commit to 
expanding our physical footprint to meet the demand for our school and 
programs, your continued support to the Plant a Seed Fund is sincerely 
appreciated. 

Every student will spend more than 
16,000 hours in school and be influenced 
by peers, teachers, and curriculum. 
Because of this, we are seeing both our 
local and global community desiring to 
partner with us in their child’s educational 
journey. Our enrollment continues to 
incincrease school-wide as families recognize 
the quality of education received at Grace 
Christian School.

For more information contact our Advancement Director
Natalie MacNeill nmacneill@gcspei.ca


